
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 17, 2023 

Sonya Christian, Ph.D. 
Chancellor 
Kem Community College District 
Bakersfield, California 

Dear Dr. Christian, 

Congratulations on being named the chancellor of California 
Community Colleges. 

Trailblazing leaders like you, who are devoted to the progress and 
success of the next generation, make us more optimistic than ever 
about America's future. We wish you the best in the years ahead and 
look forward to seeing all that you accomplish. 

Sincerely, 

A11Y 3/24/23




